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Custom Cakes Available!

A classic combination of confetti cake,
whipped frosting, and vanilla ice cream.
Topped with whipped frosting and of
course, sprinkles!

Buttery Bourbon Cookies & Cream

Strawberries & Cream

Yellow Butter Cake covered with our
house-made Bourbon Caramel Sauce and
layered with Butter Pecan ice cream.
Topped with whipped frosting, Bourbon
Caramel Sauce, and salted pecans

Chocolate cake topped with fudge and
crushed Oreos and layered with Cookies n
Cream ice cream. Topped with whipped
frosting, a chocolate drizzle, and 
crushed Oreos.

Pound cake topped with Strawberry ice
cream layered on top. Finished with
whipped frosting and strawberry topping.

Chocolate Bourbon Cake covered with a
thin layer of fudge and layered with our
Bourbon Pecan Fudge ice cream. Topped
with whipped frosting, Bourbon Caramel
Sauce, salted pecan, and fudge chips.

Ice Cream Cakes

Chocolate Bourbon

Birthday Cake

Peanut Butter Cup

Chocolate cake topped with fudge and
chopped peanut butter cups, layered with
vanilla ice cream, topped with whipped
frosting, chopped peanut butter cups, and
finished with a chocolate drizzle.

Our spin on a Kentucky Classic! Gift
packaging available.

Chocolate candy with smooth, mint &
bourbon center. Gift packaging available.

Bourbon Balls - $3.00e. Mint Julep Balls - $3.00e.

Frosted Sugar
Cookies - $3.00e.

Choco Chip & M&M 
Cookies - $2.50e.

Frosted brownie snack cake - $12

Three for $5.00

Three for $4.00

Brownies - $3.50e.

Buckeyes - $2.00e.

Choco. Covered Pretzels &
Oreos - $1.50e.

Three for $7.00

Cake Balls - $2.50e.


